
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2 August 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are currently conducting a review of assessment procedures at the College.  As part of this 
review, the College is surveying students, staff and parents for their feedback as key stakeholders. 

Could you please complete this short survey, from your perspective, based on observing your son: 
https://forms.office.com/r/EEJrT6eG6R 

Your participation is greatly appreciated. 

  

Kind regards 

Tom Anderson 
Director of Teaching and Learning 

P: 02 4321 6436 

St Edward's College  
13 Frederick Street  
East Gosford NSW 2250  
Phone: 02 4321 6400  
Fax: 02 4324 7955  
Email: info@stedwards.nsw.edu.au 
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